
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Term 1 IPC unit will be 

‘Stories People Tell. During this 

unit we will be focusing on Art, 

History, Technology, Science & 

Geography. 

 

In Art we will be learning about how 

stories are told through Art with a 

focus on Greek Art.   

 

In International we will be thinking about 

stories from other countries and cultures. 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

In History we will be finding out how 

historical stories are told using Art and 

Drama.   

 

In Computing we will be learning 

about e-safety and how to 

open/save and edit and document using 

Microsoft word. 

  

In Geography we will be 

learning where different 

stories come from and how 

these can change according to the 

country. 

 

In Science we will be learning 

living things and their habitats.  

We will be looking at what an 

animal needs to  

survive in their habitat. How different 

habitats are best suited to some animals.  

 

This term in English the children will be 

learning how to write extended pieces of 

work using the ‘Talk for Writing’ 

process. We will also have a SPAG 

focus in every lesson. This will 

include learning about different 

sentence types, how to use different 

punctuation, how to make up a sentence 

using nouns, verb, adjectives and adverbs.  

 

In Maths the areas of learning are; 

counting, partitioning numbers, ordering 

numbers, place value and addition and 

subtraction. We will have a focus on 

learning our 2/3/5 and 10 times table by 

the end of Year 2. 

 

For home learning, the children will have 

reading every day, the project tasks will be 

given out every few weeks in order for to 

give children the time to complete them. 

Spellings will come home through the new 

phonics program Read, Write, Inc.  

 

In Year 2, we will have PE on a Tuesday. 

Please ensure that their PE kits are in 

school every day.  

 

We hope the children have had an 

enjoyable start to the year and we hope 

you enjoy seeing your child learn with 

encouragement and enthusiasm.  

 

If you have any questions, please get in 

touch. 

 

The Year 2 team.  


